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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  

Dear Parents, 

                      We have had a super week with children working hard to achieve 

their team points. I have seen quite a few children this week showing me good 

work particularly in writing , keep it up everyone.   

          We had a delightful Welcome Assembly this morning. It was lovely to see so many parents in 

school sharing in this special event with us. Staff are very pleased with how our new Reception 

children have settled in. They are already confident to find out what school is all about and it a 

pleasure to see them enjoying their learning.  We hope they have fun reading  their new reading book 

with you. 

           We now have a date for our new Astro Turf and climbing equipment to be installed which is the 

week of the 11th of November. It will replace the existing turf which although is very useful is very 

worn out and shredding. We will also be removing the two small blue sheds to give us space and so 

some reorganising of equipment will be taking place. We would be grateful of any help in the lifting of 

the old turf and removal of the sheds and will let you know more details of when we will be attempting 

this at a later date. An exciting project that should enhance the children’s experience at Church Aston. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 
OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done for your hard work in 

Taekwondo. 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

 

 

CLASS 2 
Class 2 have worked very hard this week exploring place value of 

number. The year one children have explored the value of number, the 

sequence and the different ways we can make 5. In year two we have 

investigated two digit numbers, focusing on the value of the tens and 

units digits and how we can partition the two digit numbers in different 

ways. In English we have now finished looking at our book Dogger by 

writing our own version of the story and I am proud to say we have 

many budding authors in Class 2!  We are continuing to explore toys old 

and new and we have attached the flipped learning to this email. Please 

note - PE will be on Monday and Friday from Monday 23rd September.  

Well done to the children that 

received their bronze Mathletics 

certificate today. 

MATHLETICS 

We had a special assembly on Friday for Reception parents to 

celebrate them joining our school. 

In maths lessons reception have been learning the numbers 

1,2,3 in lots of practical ways. Year 1s have been counting 

forwards and backwards and finding the number 1 more. Class 1 made 

rocket models  to help them to count backwards. We tested the models 

that flew best and adapted them. 

We had a bumper crop of apples so we made an apple crumble for 

each class. Our runner beans were served up for our lunch today. 

BRONZE AWARD 



 
 

 

 

 

 Friday 25th October—last day of term 

 Monday 4th November—back to school 

 
 Open Days—19th September, 15th October and 13th 

November. 

 Thursday 3rd October at 7.30pm — Friends of School 
Meeting at The Fox pub 

 

ALDI’S KIT FOR SCHOOL 

We have collected 52 stickers to date, 248 to go! 

 

 

The last Thursday of every month Friends of School hold their meeting 
where they discuss potential fund raising ideas and plan events, all of 
which directly benefit the children in school. 

 

All parents with a child in school are automatically a member of the Friends of School. 
We hope you will be able to join them at their next meeting as detailed below. All 
parents, carers and grandparents are most welcome to attend. So pop the date in your 
diary and pop along if you are able to.  

Thursday 3rd October 

At The Fox, Chetwynd Aston, 7.30pm onwards 

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

The online admissions application forms are now available at www.telford.gov.uk/

admissions.  The following deadlines apply this year: 

· Applying for primary school places to start in September 2020 (starting school for the 

first time) - closing date 15 January 2020 

· Applying for infant to junior school places to start in September 2020 (current Year 2 

pupils) - closing date 15 January 2020  

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st October 2019 

for all applications.  

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 

RECEPTION PARENT’S ASSEMBLY  

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents that were able to attend the special morning 
assembly. We hope you enjoy sharing the books with your child that they received today.  



 

Apple Crumble 

Following on from the apple harvest last week Class 1 have been busy this week making an 

apple crumble for each class. The children were able to enjoy sampling this on Friday in their 

classes. It was a big thumbs up from most children. 

The children also picked runner beans and yellow and red tomatoes from the garden.  

 

Green Beans 

The children were able to enjoy sampling the green beans today that had been 

growing in school. Not everyone was convinced they 

would be tasty but everyone tried them. They were 

delicious!  

TEAM REWARDS 

Last week’s winning team was Blue Team and we were able to 

have a wonderful play time. We got the parachute out to play with 

and the children had so much fun. It is lovely that they had worked 

hard together to win and that they then got to play together too. 

This week will be the Yellow Team’s turn  after winning the Team 

challenge this week. 

This week’s winning team is  

 


